S. B. Butler Elementary School
November 13, 2020

Welcome bBack Everyone!!

Welcome Back!! ~ |t was great to see our Cohort B students back in person today! We
will welcome our Cohort A students in person on Monday, November 16th. Classrooms
will be reviewing social distancing protocols with students over the coming week. | also
met with staff to review protocols and the proper use of face coverings. We want to stay
as healthy as we can, especially as we move into the winter months.

Face Coverings ~ It is always good to review the importance of wearing face coverings

with your students. Specifically making sure they cover the nose and mouth. This is
certainly one of our best ways to stay healthy.

e Out of State Travel ~ Should you need to travel out of state - please adhere to state
guidelines and notify the school should your child need to quarantine upon your return.

e Daily Attendance ~ As a reminder: during full-distance learning students will be marked
“in attendance” for the day when they are logging in and completing the required daily
assignments by the end of that day. Please communicate with your child's teacher if
assignments will be turned in later in the evening.

e November is Family Military Month ~ Our S.B. Butler school community would like to
thank all military personnel for their service. Please visit this site from Sesame Street. It is

has a lot of resources for families. https://sesamestreetformilitaryfamilies.org/

e Life is Good ~ Our Super Power focus for the next month is Gratitude. We will be
recognizing students that are demonstrating this power throughout the next month.
Please be on the lookout for more information next week from Mrs. Stonoha, Mrs.

Johnson & Mrs. Fleming.

Steve Wheeler Life
swheelerl@groton.k12.ct.us is Good

Picture Make-Up Day
Monday, November 30th

Having trouble with your district
issued device? Call IT Technical
Support at 860-449-7297.

Federal Impact Aid Forms

Federal Impact Aid Forms were sent home with Cohort B
students on Thursday, October 1st and with Cohort A students
on Monday, October 5th. Full distance students should access
the following district webpage to complete the document online.

Complete and return ASAP - Thank you!
https://www.grotonschools.org/aboutus/finance-office/impa
ct-aid

Vol. 13




